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August 7, 2018 

 

Dear friends of The Palmas Academy: 

 

In an effort to keep you informed, enclosed is the second (2nd) edition of our academy’s annual 

report.  The 2017-2018 academic year was extremely challenging due to the effects of hurricanes 

Irma and María.  Nonetheless, the resilience of every member of our school community enabled 

amazing results in terms of our curricular and extracurricular endeavors.  Most certainly, the 

speedy recovery process provided our school community with opportunities to continue offering 

excellent academic services.   

 

Recently, our academy was able to purchase a power generator.  It will be installed on the school 

premises before the beginning of the next academic year.  This much needed equipment will 

provide a comfortable school environment and will also guarantee that our academic services are 

offered during periods of electric power shortages.  Various members of the Palmas del Mar 

community collaborated in the decision making process for the purchase of this generator.  We 

are extremely grateful to them! 

 

The Palmas Academy’s annual budget is solely based on the monthly earnings of our student 

enrollment.  Monetary donations have been the determining factor in our capacity to provide 

high quality academic opportunities for our student population.  As a respectable and successful 

member of the business community in the Southeastern region of Puerto Rico, our academy will 

appreciate your monetary donations for the next academic year.  The Palmas Academy will 

therefore continue to excel in its outstanding accomplishments as a result of your financial 

support. 

 

This 2nd annual report demonstrates the successful outcomes of our students.  You will also 

enjoy viewing in this report the multiple evidences regarding the commitment of every member 

of our school community that diligently worked in a team-oriented environment.  Every 

residential community needs an excellent academic institution in order to guarantee quality in 

everyone’s living experiences.  The Palmas Academy has consistently contributed with the 

growth and development of its student population. 

 

You may contact us through email at tpapr@palmasacademy.org or by phone (787-850-9120) to 

process your monetary donation.   

 

Thanking you in advance for your support and contribution, 

 

 

     

 

Dr. Giovanna Balaguer     Dr. Lidia Verson 

President of the Board of Trustees    Head of School   

  


